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         No. NSS/ 660 /2015-2016. 
         Date : 22.19.2015 

 
To,  
The Principal, 
…………………….. 
…………………….. 

FINAL REMINDER 
   
Sub:- Non-receipt of Enrolment List of NSS Volunteers for the year 2015-16. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

This is to inform you that, after verifying the record of your college at 
University NSS Cell, it is observed that the NSS Enrolment list of your College NSS 
Unit has not yet reached to NSS Cell. This office has reminded the NSS Programme 
Officer through the NSS District Co-ordinator to send the NSS Enrolment List at the 
earliest. The last date to submit the enrolment list was 30th August 2015. 
 

The First Term of academic year is getting over. With this letter we once 
again request you to submit the NSS Enrolment list on or before 30th September 
2015, otherwise we assume that your College is not interested to run the NSS Unit 
in the academic year 2015-16. 

 
Treat this matter as most urgent. 
 
With regards, 

    Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

    Prof. B.S.Bidve 
NSS Programme Co-ordinator.  

 


